
 
 
 
 
Hello Lowell Families and Community, 
 
Families who ordered Lundy apparel will be receiving their orders on Tuesday, November 26th.  They 
will be sent home with students. If you would rather pick it up at the school, please call the front 
office so we can set it aside.  
 
For those who have pie orders, they will be ready to pick up on Tuesday, November 26th in the Lundy 
office from 3:00-5:00pm.   
 
Lowell athletic team pictures will be on Tuesday, November 26th for the high school basketball teams, 
junior high girls’ basketball team, and the junior high wrestling team. Please keep an eye out for an 
email from TWA Photography with purchasing options and information.  
 
Upcoming dates to remember: No school November 27-29th for Thanksgiving! 
Winter vacation begins December 23rd.  
 
As the winter months are upon us, it is important to be aware of school delay/cancellation 
procedures.  Should school be delayed or cancelled, the district will make every effort to make the 
call by 6:30am.  Delay/cancellation information will be communicated through text message, 
Facebook, the district website, local news, and Flash Alert. 
 
The Lowell Board and School District are working to complete Strategic Planning for the future of our 
schools. We would like to include the input of our community members, parents and students as well. 
If you have not already done so, please take a minute to use the QR code to access the Strategic 
Planning Survey and give us your feedback. Thank you for helping us plan for the future of our 
students. 
 

 
 
 
Stay safe, healthy, and kind! 


